
 

Notice of 

Virtual Public Meeting  

To be held: 

Wednesday, February 10th, 2021 at  

     12:00-1:00 p.m call in 1 920-455-8831  Code 850222222#   

                                                 &  

      4:30-5:30 p.m. call in  1 920-455-8831  code 88038724# 

Via teams meeting  

In accordance with the Administration for Children and 

Families the Oneida Nation Economic Support Department is 

hosting this Public Meeting to gather feedback from the 

community regarding the Temporary Assistance for Needy 

Families (TANF) plan for May 1, 2021- April 30th, 2024.  

Topic: Oneida Nation TANF Plan  

To obtain copies of the proposed plan you may visit the Economic Support 

website and/or visit our Facebook page.   

https://oneida-nsn.gov/resources/self-sufficiency/economic-support/ 

All interested persons may submit written/ verbal comments at the Public 
Meeting. If unable to attend, the deadline for written comments is  

February 10th, 2021, 4:30 pm 
Written comments may be submitted to the Director of Economic Support, 
Delia Smith or Program Manager, Barbara Metoxen, in person at the Social 
Services Building (outdoor mailbox at door #5) or by U.S. mail, interoffice 

mail, e-mail or fax. 

P.O. BOX 365 Oneida, WI 54155 
Fax: 920-490-6803 

Dsmith1@oneidanation.org  Ph. 490-3776 

bmetoxen@oneidanation.org  Ph. 490-3777 
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